
1 

 

UNEA 5 CONTRIBUTION FROM WORLD HARMONY FOUNDATION 

The location of the UN Environment Assembly would perhaps have greater impact if 

sessions in the future were able to rotate through the regions and to begin with the 

Asia Pacific Region in China. 

The Report of the Committee on Conferences 2019, A/74/32, lists the associated 

documents concerning the meetings of UNEA, and it would appear that there is no specific 

mandate that dictates the Assembly must be held in Nairobi. 

By holding the meeting in China in either 2023 or 2025, there would be great impetus 

for one of China’s historic cities to host the Assembly. 

President Xi’s concept of a shared future for humanity is key to enabling the world 

to come to China and to see the investment in nature based solutions to sustainable 

development, as well as to include other celebrations on the Calendar of UN Observances, 

such as the Intl. Day for Women and Girls in Science. 

Submitted by Frank Liu, CEO, World Harmony Foundation 

 

  

 

 

 

 


